
Luoma to Direct 
Publications 

Activities Board 
Passes on Three 
Emerald Officers 

George Luoma, 1939-40 busi- 
ness manager of the Oregon Em- 

erald, will step into the position 
of assistant educational activities 

manager next fall, the education- 
al activities board decided yester- 
day at a meeting in McArthur 
court. 

Luoma is president of Alpha 
Delta Sigma, national advertis- 

ing honorary, at the present 
time, and was recently announced 
winner of the W. F. G. Thacher 

scholarship as outstanding junior 
student in advertising. He is also 
a member of Delta Sigma Rho, 
forensics honorary. 

Director of publications for edu- 
cational activities will be official 
title of the' job nCxt year, the 
board voted, and announced that 
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the appointment will be on a one- 

term basis. 

Storage of bases for Canoe Fete 
floats was also discussed at the 

meeting, and general questions 
concerning future Junior Week- 
ends were brought to the atten- 
tion of members by George Root, 
educational activities director. 

Three paid Emerald offers 
for the coming year received a 

final vote of approval. Those 

passed were Jimmie Leonard, 
Emerald managing editor; Kent 

Stitzer, news editor; and Fred 

May, advertising manager. 
A slight change in the Emer- 

ald’s budget concerning pay for 
student office-holders was passed. 

'Prop' Club Picnics 
The local port of the Propeller 

club held its annual picnic yes- 
terday afternoon at Swimmers 

Delight, to honor graduating 
seniors in foreign trade. 

About 30 members were in at- 
tendance. Faculty Advisors Al- 
Fred L. Lomax, professor of busi- 
ness administration, and Arthur 
G. Dudley, assistant professor of 
business administration, were 

present. 
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We hope you’ll have a 

pleasant summer and 

we are looking for- 

ward to your return 

next fall to meet us in 

our new location. 

ENGRAVERS AND ARTISTS 

1047 Willamette Street 

SHIP YOUR TRUNK HOME . . . 

via 

Pacific Truck 
Express 

• Modern New Trucks 
• Insured Carriers 
• Fastest and Safest 
© Dependable 

Modern, rapid trucks in the hands of capable, 
INSURED drivers assures your belongings safe 
transportation. We handle freight anyplace— 
Oregon. Washington and California. 

Phone 509 

This Week's 

Church News 
By DON BUTZIN 

Guest speakers from far and 

wide flood this week's pulpits and 

discussion tables as University- 
students attend religious ser- 

vices Sunday. 
Rev. and Mrs. Harold Backlund 

of the Baptist Chinese Christian 

center in Portland will present a 

program with some of their 

Chinese young people participat- 
ing at 11 a.m. Sunday at the 
First Baptist church. 

At 6:30 Sunday evening Pro- 
fessor J. W. Fiscus of the North- 
west Christian college will speak 
to the senior group of the BYPU 
on the topic, “Consecration.” Fol- 

lowing this service is a talk on 

the “Living Christ” by Harold 
Frazee, Phi Beta Kappa graduate 
from Oregon who has been at- 

tending the Baptist seminary in 
Louisville, Kentucky, for two 

years. The Minutemen quartet 
will sing three or four numbers 
at that time. Gordon Frazee, Est- 

ley Schick, Rollin Calkin, and 
John Harms are in the singing- 
group. 

Dr. Lloyd Lorberr, India mis- 

sionary, will talk to Congrega- 
tional church-goers Sunday morn- 

ing on some phase of his work 
in the Asiatic country. 

Miss Ethel Sawyer, browsing- 
room librarian, will review the 

book, “The Nazarene” before 

Wesley club members at a meet- 

ing which starts at 7 o’clock Sun- 

day night. 
Dr. B. Earle Parker’s sermon 

theme Sunday morning in the 
Methodist church will be “Heirs 
of the Promise.” 

“How to Lead Singing” will be 
the novel topic of the meeting of 
the Episcopal University youth 
group’s meeting Sunday at 6:30 

p.m. Mrs. Henry Norton will en- 

deavor to answer the question. 
Also practicing what they learned 
in a meeting two weeks ago will 
be three members of the club 
as they tell stories before the 

group. This stunt will be a follow- 

up on the technique of story- 
telling which was tought them in 

a recent meeting. Story-tellers 
will be Lorraine Long, Alfred Ty- 
son, and Elizabeth Dick. 

Next week a sunset service is 

planned which will bring a close 
to the school year’s work. All 
who care to attend are invited to 
be at the Episcopal church at 
6:30 by Helen Lyles. From there 
th<» group will go to some sub- 
urban beauty spot for the service. 

Hope You 
All Have 
a Grand 
Vacation 

Many thanks for 

your patronage 
this past year 

WILSON 
MUSIC HOUSE 

39 E. 10th St. 

Phone 727 
i t i i t " i » r i 11 ■ » ■ 

Congratulations 
Graduating 

Seniors! 

We have appreciated your patronage in 

the past years, and wish you success in 

the fields you have chosen to enter., 

Newman’s Fish Markets 
30 East Broadway Public Market 

Happy Vacation 
We take this opportunity to thank our 

U. of O. students for their patronage 
during the past. 
We wish each of you a very pleasant 
and profitable vacation. 

We ask that you let us serve you next \ 
year with our wholesome 

BLUE BELL 
DAIRY PRODUCTS 

Eugene Farmers’ Creamery 
Phone 638 

Ice Cream — Milk — Butter — Cream 
Cheese 

MILLER’S 
Eugene’s Newest Dept. Store 

riione 1090 840 "Willamette 

Have you seen the new 

Klogger Sandals? 
ft 

No doubt you've en- 

joyed your Kloggcrs— 
now we have Kloggcr 

Sandals—just a wooden 

sandal held on by white 

leather straps. 

Wear them as Play 
Shoes this summer—: 

have them quickly 
made into Kloggers 
next fall. 

in stock at 
MILLER'S 

Come in and see them! 


